
 

 

Endeavour Schools 
LEARNING JOURNEYS 

(Open Classrooms) 
on 

Thursday 15th September 2016 
from 8.40am – 10.40am 

 
You are invited to your child’s/ren’s 

classrooms.  
 

This is a wonderful opportunity to see 
all the learning tasks students have 

been working on this Term and across 
the year. 

 

 Showcase student work 
 Music performances (from 8.50am-9.25am) 
Choirs, dancers, flautists and recorder group 

 Music Room (open from 9.30am – 10.40am) 
 Art room   

 Science Room 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 


